
DATE:  July 21, 2022

TOPIC:  FY23 Facility Rental Fee for LBSA

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:
☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
Lincolnwood Baseball and Softball Association (LBSA) has used SD74 facilities and fields for 

practices and games for several years. LBSA is a Category II organization according to the 

Facility Rental Policy updated in September 2019. The resulting fees would create an extreme 

hardship on LBSA.

Fiscal Impact:
Category II fees for the gyms and outdoor fields would not be collected during FY23

Recommendation:
The Finance Committee concurs with the Administration to recommend to the Board of 

Education to waive facility rental fees during fiscal year 2023 for Lincolnwood Baseball and 

Softball Association.
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